NOTICE OF CANCELLATION — BOARD OF DIRECTOR MEETING
NORTH SHORE WATER DISTRICT

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Board of Directors
of the North Shore Water District, Grand County, Colorado, scheduled for
Wednesday, June 20, 2018 has been CANCELLED. The next regular Board Meeting
is scheduled for July 18, 2018.

NORTH SHORE WATER DISTRICT
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Diane Temple
District Recording Secretary

Dated this day: June 13, 2018



